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Comments: As a 5th generation Montanan I am sick of large out of state corporations coming to our state and

not having to look at the impact they will have on the environment and wildlife.  The Forrest Service needs to

have more responsibility when it comes to these big projects as their effects can be severe. Instead of just

"pushing things through" to help speed up development, it needs to take into account the impacts it will have on

the environment and the wildlife. The amount of development that  Holland Lake Lodge and POWDR are

proposing warrants an Environmental Impact Statement, not just a categorical exclusion. Please don't let our

federal lands that are here for all of us be ruined by no doing your due diligence to make sure that the land and

all creatures great and small will not be affected by this development. Thank you. 


